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Autumn Term 1 Week 4 29/09/23



VALUE 
OF THE 
TERM

RESPONSIBILITY



UPCOMING INSET 
DAYS Term 1

SCHOOL CLOSED
Friday 20th October 23



School Year 
2023/2024 
Term & 

Holidays 
Dates



Calendar Week 4

Monday

2nd Oct

Tuesday 

3rd Oct

Wednesday

4th Oct

Thursday 

5th Oct

Friday 

6th Oct

Bookings open for 

Parent and Teacher 

meetings – please 

contact the class 

teacher

Galileo Assembly

2.45pm

Families Welcome

School Council 

Election Results 

Announced 

Baret Class Letter out 

for Castle Visit



Calendar 
Autumn 
Term 1 

2023

W E E K B E G I N N I N G

0 9 / 1 0 / 2 3

F O O D B A N K  D O N A T I O N S

R E C Y C L E  W E E K

W E E K  B E G I N N I N G  

1 6 / 1 0 / 2 3

C L E L E B R A T I N G  B L A C K  H I S T O R Y

Foodbank Assembly for staff and children only

Mon 9th Oct

Please drop contributions into the Playground Gazebo.  Bought/Sealed and 

Packaged food stuff only please

Parent and Teacher Meetings

Mon 16th

3.30 to 6.00pm

Baret Class Visit to Berkley Castle – more details to follow from Mr Ball

Tues 10th – all day

EXPLORER DOME visits Rangeworthy

Tues 17th

Year 5 & 6 only ONLINE First Aid Workshop

Weds 11th

Carter Class Assembly for Parents

Wed 18th

2.45pm

New Starter 2024/2025 Parent & Carer Tours

Wed 11th

4.00pm t 4.45pm

Parent and Teacher Meetings

Wed 18th

3.30 to 6.00pm

Baret Class Assembly for Parents

Thurs 12th

2.45pm

Harvest Signing Assembly – Parents and Carers welcome

Thurs 19th

2.45pm

Flu Immunisation Day

Friday 13th

Break Up for Half Term

Thurs 19th

Collection for the Foodbank

Fri 13thth

9.00am

INSET Day

Fri 20th



Date Amendments

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please note that two previous dates advertised 
have been changed due to shifting priorities in 
school:

• Foodbank Donation Drop-off is now week 
beginning 9th Oct and all week up to 9.00am on 
Friday 13th October.  The Foodbank Charity 
will collect all donations from school at 9.00am 
on Friday 13th October.

• The planned October Parents Forum has 
been postponed.  We will advertise a new date 
in Autumn Term 2.



COMING SOON…..

Join us for a SPOTACULAR Day at School on the 17th NOV.

Wear SPOTTY ACCESSORIES (socks, scarf, hair band, etc…) and DONATE to Children In Need

Please note that all children will still need to wear school uniform on this day.  



Rangeworthy C of E Primary School

Rangeworthy School Association

Registered Charity No. 1029232

Dear Parents/Carers,

PTA Annual General Meeting (AGM)

We would like to give notice of the AGM of the Rangeworthy School Association, to be held on 
Thursday 5th October 2023, online via Teams, 7pm - 9pm.

The PTA plays a vital part in the school community and all parents/carers and family members are 
invited to support the AGM. This is your chance to hear and see how the funds you have helped to 
raise have been used for the benefit of the children at our school.

We would welcome as many of our community to join us as possible and if you would be able to 
attend, please email rangeworthyschoolassociation1@gmail.com for the meeting link. Even if you can 
only join us for part of the meeting, we’d be appreciative of your presence.

The AGM is also an opportunity for you to elect the PTA Committee, who represent the association 
throughout the forthcoming year. Nominations should be sent in advance of the AGM for anyone 
wishing to stand as an Officer or Ordinary Committee Member, for the first time. Existing committee 
members wishing to stand for re-election do not have to be nominated again but should inform the 
PTA of their intention to stay in their role.

If you would like any further information about being a Committee Member, please speak to Gemma 
Perrett (chair) or Jen Royds (Secretary) or email rangeworthyschoolassociation1@gmail.com . As our 
PTA is a registered charity, all committee members automatically become Trustees of the Charity. 
Before submitting your nomination, please read the Charity Commission publication ‘The Essential 
Trustee – What you need to know (CC3)’. A copy of the booklet can be found on the Charity 
Commission website.

We look forward to seeing you on 5th October.

Kind Regards,

Rangeworthy School Association Committee



LEARNING 
HIGHLIGHTS 

Autumn Week 1



Galileo 
Class



•Baret Class



Carter 
Class




